10 October 2022

The James Cook Boys High School P & C Association is excited to announce a new fundraising initiative
that will help raise much needed funds for the P & C’s current projects - Quadrangle Equipment and
Facilities Upgrade and the STEM Garden Project. Not only is this fundraiser super simple, it's also
extremely delicious but we need your help!

We’re selling: Bite Size ‘FUN’raising Bites! These are Australia’s highest award winning biscuits!
Each and every biscuit is packed full of real ingredients for a superior taste, and do not contain any
added flavours or preservatives. They are all 100% made in Australia so they support local farmers and
businesses in the process with part of the proceeds being donated to the Bite Size Kids Appeal.

You can sample how amazing these Gourmet Bites are and fundraise to support the school by
purchasing a Carry box during the next 4 weeks.

Each Carry box of 15 Gourmet Bites Boxes costs $75 and contains 15 Gourmet Bites Boxes of three
flavours — Chocolate Chip, Raspberry and Salted Caramel.

Tips for selling your Gourmet Bites:

. Each individual Gourmet Bites Box sells for $5

. Sell to family members, colleagues, friends or neighbours

. Post on your Facebook page and watch the power of social media work
. We do not recommend selling the products to strangers

Payment Options and Collection of FUNraising Kits:
Should you wish to participate in the fundraising you may purchase a FUNraising Carry box for $75 from
the P&C using the following payment options:

. EFT to the P&C’s Bank Account - BSB 032-158 Account No. 297779
Reference: Student’'s Name and Year
. PayPal - Scan the QR Code provided below and enter the Student’'s Name and Year

Parents/carers and/or students can collect their pre-paid FUNraising kit from the Student Services Office.

Should you have any queries please contact the P & C by email jcbhspc@gmail.com or by phone/text
0419 213 038.

Thank you for your support.

Irene Omeros
President
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